
To Whom it may Concern 
  
I wish to put in a submission regarding the bill "Food Standards Amendment (Truth in 
Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009 stating I would like to see the mandatory labelling of palm 
oil. Without this labelling, I feel I am being duped by manufacturers as to the true 
ingredients in products I purchase. I also wish to have the choice of being able to chose 
my products based on whether they are conservation based or not.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Phillipa Will 
 

 


